
Dutch Barn Preservation Society e-news, 7 August 2014 
 

Dutch Barn Preservation Society 
Board Meeting, 19 August,  

Brown’s Brewing in Troy. Details below. 
 
We postponed our Quarterly Meeting in July because not enough Board Members could make it 
to the Wappingers Falls Tour. I polled the Board, and a strong majority of the replies preferred a 
week night.  
 
We are rescheduling it for Tuesday evening the 19th of August, about 5:30. We will try for 
keeping it to about an hour, 5:30-6:30. Please let me know if you can come.  
 
We will be upstairs at Brown’s Brewing Company, 417 River Street, Troy. They say they don’t 
have a live band that night so we should be OK [They have music or events on that Monday and 
Wednesday.] 
 

 
We need to discuss Board nominations for next year, the Annual Meeting, and our Fall schedule. 
Wally also asks you to think about your article for the Newsletter.  Our Fall Meeting is scheduled 
for Saturday October 25th, and it will be our Annual Meeting.  
 
At the Tour we discussed possible future tours to Kingston and Connecticut [we have ideas for 
both.]  The Executive Committee felt that the Kingston tour would be better for getting a good 
turnout at the Annual Meeting, so we will propose doing a Kingston tour First, and I’ll contact 
the organizers. The Connecticut tour sounds very interesting, and the area we want to go isn’t 
that far.  
 
The Wappingers Falls tour was excellent- a good turnout, fascinating Barns, and a good lunch. 
Thanks to Todd Rogers, Bob Hedges, and the East Fishkill Historical Society.  
 



 

  
 
Questions? RSVP’s? contact Ned:  
Nedpratt66@aol.com, or leave a message at 518-432-0220 
 


